

## Weather Action Plan

Looking at the forecast for KP this weekend and the potential impacts of the storm developing off the coast, MAISA and ICSA will be following the plan listed below.

1. Monitor the weather closely through early Saturday.
2. Make the call midday Saturday on the plan for Sunday.
3. If the forecast continues to look bad for Sunday, announce midday Saturday that there will be no racing Sunday.

We hope that this plan will allow for the best racing possible and ensure competitor safety on and off the water.

Thanks,

Dan Thompson